From: registrar

Sent: June-29-17 11:27 AM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-10-17 10:32 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Holly Ault

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

With the cost of hydro in Ontario having already crippled low to middle income families, small and medium sized
businesses, it is hard to believe that the "big" folks in the big city are still looking for more ways to keep us down and
themselves up. This is pitiful, unwarranted and defeating the citizens and businesses that help hold our province
together. What are they doing to this province so blindly and happily? Businesses are shutting down by the current
hydro costs devastating effects - viable, productive businesses. Shame.

-- Attachment --





